
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

August 31, 2012  

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department  

From: 

Michael A. Davis, PE   

Development Services Division 

 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 12-076: Approximately 1.66 acres located on the 

northeast corner of the intersection of 

Providence Road and Mammoth Oaks Drive 

 

 

CDOT has previously commented on the subject petition in our July 19, 2012 memoranda to 

you.  We do not have any additional comments for the subject petition.  

 

D. Rorie  

 

cc: R. H. Grochoske 

B. D. Horton  

Rezoning File 

 


